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Company Policies Regarding Students during the COVID-19 Pandemic 
 

 

 All students will complete a brief Health Questionnaire before the beginning of each lesson. 

 All students will have their temperature taken, via infrared, no-touch thermometer before each 

lesson. Any student showing a reading of 100.4°F or higher will not be allowed to take their lesson 

and will need to be rescheduled. 

 All students will wear a facemask, covering the total area from the bridge of their nose to the tip of 

their chin, during the entire 2 hours of each driving lesson. 

 All students will be required to wear nitrile gloves or clean their hands with hand sanitizer for each 

lesson. 

 Any student who is feeling sick or showing flu-like symptoms will contact our office immediately, 

so that their lesson(s) may be rescheduled as soon as possible. 

 Any student whose lesson is cancelled for health reasons will be rescheduled no sooner than 14 

days after no fever or flu-like symptoms are present. 

 

We thank you in advance for your patience, understanding and co-operation  

during these unprecedented times! 


